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Dear Dr. Hanesiak: 

Thank you for your letter dated 16 April 2018. We were pleased to know that our manuscript was rated as 

potentially acceptable for publication in HESS, subject to adequate revision and response to comments from 

the editor and reviewers. 

As you can notice, we have revised the manuscript following comments made by the editor and reviewers. 

We also have provided point-by-point response to all comments following the guidelines which you 

provided in the decision letter. Overall, the revised looks more presentable and easy to follow. We would 

like to take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks to the editor and reviewers who identified areas 

of our manuscript that needed improvements. 

We hope that the revised manuscript is acceptable for publication in HESS. 

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you.  

Sincerely, 

Elvis Asong 

(elvis.asong@usask.ca) 
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